
CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

04-01-2024 

 

The City Council of the City of Lineville met in their regular meeting on Monday, April 1st, 

2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the City Annex Building in Lineville, Alabama, with the following present: 

Mayor Roy Adamson, Council Members: Carolyn Smith, David Proctor, Joseph Appleby, Rick 

Coleman, Larry Bishop, and City Supervisor Rusty Taylor, City Clerk Nicholas New, Police 

Chief Richard Bickerstaff, Court Clerk Jodie McKinney, and Breanna Minter from the Clay 

Times Journal. 

 

Mayor Roy Adamson called the meeting to order. Mayor then asked the Council if they had 

reviewed the minutes from the previous Council meeting.  A motion was then made by Council 

Member Proctor and seconded by Council Member Smith to approve the minutes from the 

previous meeting.  The vote was unanimous.  Next the Mayor asked the Council if they had 

reviewed the bills to be paid. A motion was made by Council Member Appleby and seconded by 

Council Member Coleman to approve the bills to be paid. The vote was unanimous. 

First on the agenda was to approve the 2022-23 Financial Statements. A motion was made by 

Councilmember Proctor and seconded by Councilmember Bishop to approve the financial 

statements as presented. The vote was unanimous. 

Mayor Adamson mentions that April is child abuse awareness month, and that the pocket park 

has been decorated with blue ribbons for that. Mayor Adamson also thanks Jimmy Barton for his 

year of service as a business owner, service in the fire department, and for serving on the 

industrial board. 

City Supervisor Taylor mentions that they will host a softball tournament Saturday with four 

highschool teams playing. Taylor says that little league games will start April 8th on Monday, 

Tuesday, and Thursday. Taylor also announces that the City will host the 8u, 10u, and 12u state 

softball tournaments from June 21st-23rd. 

Chief Bickerstaff mentions that the new patrol car is waiting on a prisoner cage and then it will 

be ready for the road. 

Councilmember Proctor reminds the Council that the Park Golf Tournament is Saturday April 6th 

and that they have 13 teams signed up currently. 

There being no further business a motion to adjourn was made by Council Member Bishop and 

seconded by Council Member Coleman. The vote was unanimous. The Meeting ended at 5:11 

p.m.  
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